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A Sneak Peek at the month 

This month we will continue our Unit of 

Study: Lights. This second half of the unit 

will be focused on darkness, shadows, 

reflections and refractions! Please 

make sure to read to your child daily, I 

will be sending more personalized 

homework for each student. Also make 

sure to do the homework activities with 

your child. It is essential for them to 

continue their learning experiences at 

home! 

 

Important Dates 

1/1: New Year’s Day 

½: Back to School 

1/7 & 1/21: Preschool 

Registration 

1/17: Update form due 

1/20: School Closed for 

MLK Jr. Day  

1/29: 12:30pm dismissal 

for Staff Professional 

Development 

2/1-Wear RED 

 
F.Y.I. 

As the weather gets colder, please make sure you bring your 

child with appropriate outerwear. They will be going outside 

every day unless the temperature is below 32 degrees. Also, 

make sure your child has a full, and warm, set of clothes. 

 


